Burridge and Swanwick Residents' Association

The 60t Annual General Meeting will be held on
Tuesday, 1st April 2025 commencing at 7.30 p.m.
in the Burridge Village Hall next to the Recreation Ground.

The meeting is open to all residents in our area.
We hope you can attend and look forward to updating you on our activities.
The meeting will also give you an opportunity to air your views and ask questions about local

matters that affect our neighbourhood.
DRAFT AGENDA @

1. Presentation by Hampshire & Isle of Wight Air Ambulance whose helicopter we

see regularly but probably know little about. St G Wit
Approval of the Minutes of the 2024 AGM. Published on the website, see below.
Matters Arising.

Summary of Chairman’s Report. For the full report please see the website, see below.
Election of Committee Members. Please consider joining the Committee see below.

Treasurer's Report. The report will also be posted on the website before the meeting.
Any Other Business advised before the meeting.

General discussion.
Question and Answer Session with our local Councillors.

You may ask questions yourself on the evening or send them to us before the event.
10.Close of Meeting.
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The Minutes of the 2024 AGM, fulll Chairman’s Report, Treasurers report and updated Agenda will
be on the website by Monday 24" March .

If you wish to add:
e A nominee to join the committee or volunteer yourself;
(please include Full Name, Address, Post Code, Telephone No, Email)
e Any matters arising from the minutes;
e Questions you want us to ask our Councillors;
e Any formal business you wish to put forward to add to the agenda;

please email: chairman@burridgeandswanwickra.org.uk before Tuesday 18th March:

Viv Holt (Chairman, BSRA)
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